
 

 
2 May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  Friday 13 June 2025 – Remote learning day 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
I am writing to inform you that more than 700 Year 5 pupils will be visiting Chase 
High School on Friday 13 June 2025 for a unique opportunity to immerse themselves 
in secondary school life.  This visit will allow them to partake in lessons and learning 
experiences that they may not have encountered before. 
 
Due to the large number of Year 5 pupils on the site that day, we have designated it 
as a remote learning day for our current Chase High pupils.  Our teachers will be 
providing high-quality work on Satchel One for your child access from home.  This 
day can also serve as an opportunity for your child to catch up on any pending 
assignments or tasks. 
 
We encourage all students to ensure they have access to Satchel One for the 
assigned work.  Any technical difficulties can be addressed by speaking to their 
respective Head of Year.  Parents and carers are encouraged to log in to Satchel 
One at any time to monitor the progress of the assigned tasks.  If you require a login, 
please do not hesitate to contact the year team for assistance. 
 
All pupils in Year 7-10 and year 12 are expected to return to the school premises on 
Monday 16 June 2025 at 8.25. 
 
Pupils in Year 11 & P16 will receive a separate communication from the year team 
advising of arrangements for this GCSE/A Level exam day. 
 
Thank you for your understand and cooperation in this matter.  Your support is 
greatly appreciated in ensuring a smooth and productive learning experience for all 
pupils. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Suttenwood 
Headteacher  


